From: Stephanie Frame

To: David Tapsell [EXTERNAL]9(2)(@)

Subject: RE: Letters of appointment and first meeting
Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2024 10:49:09 am

Hi David

Acceptance received thanks. Ministers are waiting for all parties to accept before
announcing, and the Office are preparing a Press Release. | have received all the
acceptances now and have forwarded them to the Ministers office.

| think a Teams meet and greet would be grand. | was thinking it might be useful
for you to meet with us and MBIE first, so we can work up what artefacts and
information you might like to have to inform your first Advisory Group meeting, and
to discuss logistics about the transfer of application information, the need for
assessment templates, and other similar artefacts if you think some of these might
be useful? Were you in Wellington anytime soon?

Kind Regards
Stephanie

Stephanie Frame (she/her)

Manager|Kaiwhakahaere

Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill — Listed Projects,
COVID-19 Recovery Fast Track Act

Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz

Ministry staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means I work either from home or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am — 5.30pm

From: David Tapsell 8(2)(@)

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:09 AM

To: Stephanie Frame <Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: Fwd: Letter of appointment from Hon Chris Bishop

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Morena Stephanie

Here you go. Please acknowledge receipt. If you can let me know when any press
release might go thanks.

Depending on when appointments are confirmed I'll look to line up an initial meet
and greet via Teams.

Have a good day.

Nga mihi




DT





